
Communication Policy 

The Library has certain standardized communication 
channels in place. The Director and the Public 
Relations Administrator (or designees) are the official 
representatives for the Library when dealing with 
media inquiries and when asked to provide an official 
statement representing the Library’s position on a 
particular topic or issue. 
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